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Tailored Test
Strategies

Test Case Creation,
Test Plan
Documentation

Build Validation,
Integration, Custom
Reports, E2E Testing

Reduces deployment risks and
ensures a smooth go-live
process.

Focuses on bespoke
customisations, reports and
process flows to maximise
testing efficiency and results.

Guarantees thorough testing
coverage.

Ensures reliability and
compatibility across all
Workday® modules and third-
party systems.
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Workday® Testing Solutions

Arrange a free discovery consultation to tell us your specific requirements and get started.

Features Benefits

Managed Testing
Services



Features

Defect Management
& Test Reporting

Validating Workday®
Updates

Automation Support
(includes Roadmaps)

Quality Health
Checks

Benefits

Provides transparency and
ensures accountability during
testing.

Minimises risks associated
with feature updates and
ensures business continuity.

Accelerates test cycles and
enhances efficiency with
automation tools.

Increases operational
reliability and minimises
disruption.
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Arrange a free discovery consultation to tell us your specific requirements and get started.

Features & Benefits



Test Tooling

Proof of Concepts

Regression Testing

Gold Build Validation

Improves testing consistency
and accuracy.

Enables informed decision-
making by evaluating solutions
in a controlled environment.

Safeguards against potential
errors and ensures smooth
ongoing operations.

Safeguards Gold build against
potential errors and ensures
smooth ongoing operations.
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Arrange a free discovery consultation to tell us your specific requirements and get started.

Features & Benefits

Features Benefits



Service

Workday® Testing 

Package

Bronze

Silver

Gold

Minimum TermYearly Cost

12 Months

12 Months

12 Months

Service Costs
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£150,000

£300,000

£550,000

Discounted Cost

£145,000

£290,000

£535,000

Maximum Term

12 Months

24 Months

36 Months


